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GROUND BREAKING 

The residence halls ground breaking 
ceremony will be held Thursday, 
October 30, 11 a.m. at building 
site #1 behind th~ Science 
Building. All members of the 
college community are invited to 
attend. 

CAMPBELL AND THURMOND TO SPEAK 
OH CAMPUS 

Senator Strom Thurmond and 
gubernatorial candidate Carroll 
Campbell will speak on campus 
Thursday, October 30 at 12:30 p.m. 
in Wheelwright. The lecture is 
sponsored by the Student Government 
Association and the Young 
Republican Club. 

THEATRE SERIES 

The Coastal Carolina Coliege 
Theatre will present Moliere's 
Tartuffe October 31 through 
November 2 in Wheelwright. The 
Friday and Saturday performaces 
begin at 8 p.m. and the Sunday 
curtain is at 2:30 p.m. 

I I 11 

This English verse translation by 
Richard Wilbur is Coastal's entry 
in the American College Theatre 
Festival. The production features 
David Loar in the role of Orgon and 
Bob Stocks as Tartuffe. Robin 
Edwards, Jr. portrays the saucy 
maid, Dorine, and Melissa A. Brewer 
plays Orgon's wife, Elmire. Tim 
Harvey rounds out the lead 
characters as Cleante, Orgon's 
brother-in-law. Tartuffe is 
directed by David Majewski. 

USC-COASTAi. CAROLINA COLLEGE 
Office of Public Rel■tlona PO Box 1964 Conw■v, SC 291526 

Tickets are avialable throug e 
Wheelwright box office, ext. 2502. 

NATIONAL MARIONETTE THEATRE TO 
PRESENT "ALADDIN AND HIS WONDERFUL 
LAMP" 

The National Marionette Theatre 
will present "Aladdin and His 
Wonderful Lamp" Tuesday, October 
28, a p.m. in Wheelwright. The 
production, accompanied by the 
music of Rimsky-Korsakov and 
Borodin, follows the adventures of 
Aladdin in this lavishly produced 
Arabian Nights classic. 

Tickets are $5 for adults and $2.50 
for children and students. For 
information, contact the 
Wheelwright box office, ext. 2502. 

,,, 
CHILDREN ~T RISK CONFERENCE SET 

The Office of Continuing Education 
is sponsoring a conference, 
"Children at Risk," November 21 and 
22. For educators and parents, the 
con~erence is designed to provide 
practical information and 
opportunity for networking to 
better sewe the growing number of 
children at risk. Topics include 
dynamics of families under stress, 
using literature to help children 
at risk, children of divorce, 
latchkey children, and many more. 

Keynote speakers are Louise 
Ravenel, executive director of the 
South Carolina Advocacy System for 
the Handicapped, and Mary Leiter, 
early childhood specialist and 
graduate education instructor. 

Thu w,,,. 1a publiahed by u.s.c. Coutal CuoUna con..., 
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More information is available from 
the Office of Continuing 
Education, room 216, Academic 
Buildinq. 

ADULTS ONLY - WELLNESS PROGRAM 
OFFERED BY P.E. CENTER 

A health and fitness program for 
persons over fifty is being offered 
through the Physical Education 
Center. The program, known as ABLE 
(A Better Lifestyle Experience), is 
designed to help enhance the 
quality of life of older adults 
through activities which include 
stretching and warm-ups, walking, 
water exercise, a cool-down 
period, and discussions dealing 
with nutrition and stress 
management. 

Forty participants are currently 
enrolled in the program coordinated 
by Dr. Marshall Parker. Classes 
meet Monday, Wednesday, and Friday 
from 8:15 to 9:20 a.m. For more 
information or to enroll, contact 
the Physical Education Center at 
347-3162, 448-1482, or 546-0324, 
ext. 2802. 

LEADERSHIP ACADEMY MEETS ON CAMPUS 

The South Carolina Administrator's 
Leadership Academy held a workshop 
on principal and teacher evaluation 
at Coastal October 23 and 24. The 
Academy was created several years 
ago to provide advanced training to 
South Carolina Public School 
principals, superintendents, and 
vocational directors. It offers 
seminars in management skills, 
instructional leadership skills and 
current issues in education 
throughout the year. The SC Academy 
has assisted more than 40 states in 
designing training programs during 
the past several years, according 
to a February 1986 report to the 
state board of education. 

The workshop at Coastal was 
sponsored by the Coastal Education 
Consortium which is comprised of 
the school districts of Horry, 
Georgetown, and Williamsburg 
counties; Coastal Carolina College, 

Horry-Georgetown Technical College, 
and Williamsburg Technical College. 

SENIORS TO VISIT CAMPUS NOV. 6 

The college is hosting Senior 
Appreciation Day Thursday, November 
6 from 9:45 p.m to 2 p.m. 
Approximately 1300 high school 
seniors from Horry, Georgetown, and 
Marion counties will be on campus 
at various times throughout the 
day. Classes will not be 
cancelled; however, faculty will be 
asked to excuse students who are 
serving as guides. A list of 
student guides will be distributed 
before November 6. 

STUDENTS SERVE BUSINESS INTERNSHIPS 

Three Coastal students are 
currently participating in business 
internships. 

Millie Carroll from Westminister, 
SC is a public relations intern at 
Ocean Creek Tennis Center. She was 
responsible for the press releases 
associated with the Fourth Annual 
U.S. Air Women's NCAA All American 
Tennis Championship. 

sanjay Jayaram from Bangalore, 
India is doing a public relations 
internship with the Physical 
Education Center at Coastal. He is 
responsible for news releases and 
media coverage of P.E. Center 
activities and works with the 
college's public relations office. 

Laurie Blume from Varnsville, SC is 
a marketing intern at Myrtle Waves 
Water Park. She handles group 
bookings at the facility and 
assists the operations manager. 

To be eligible for the program, 
students must have completed 90 
hours or all business core required 
courses with an overall GPR of 2.75 
or higher. Ed Cerny is the faculty 
advisor for the internship program. 



NOTE TO FACULTY/STAFF ABOUT 
EVENING/WEEKEND MEETINGS 

When college facilities are 
reserved for activites that will 
take place beyond regular working 
hours (evenings, weekends, or 
holidays), the person responsible 
for the event should contact the 
security officer on duty when he or 
she arrives on campus. The 
building and room will not be 
opened until this contact has been 
made. Buildings and rooms will not 
be opened in anticipation of the 
arrival of the reserving party. 

ART CI.DB TO HOLD CAR WASH 

The Art Club will hold a car wash 
Friday, October 31 from 11:30 
a.m. to 3:00 p.m. in the Fine Arts 
Building parking lot. The cost for 
students is $3.00 for cars and 
$3.50 for vans. The cost for 
faculty and staff is $5.00 which 
includes picking up the car and 
returning the keys. Faculty and 
staff should call in advance to 
schedule a time. For more 
information, contact Zdzislaw 
Sikora, ext. 2703. 

COASTAL CAROLINA PEOPLE 

o Dr. Jacqueline L. Gmuca, 
director of the Coastal Area 
Writing Project, recently attended 
the statewide meeting of South 
Carolina writing project directors 
as well as the regional meeting of 
the Southeast directors. 

o Dr. Douglas Nelson, professor of 
Marine science, has received a 
$13,000 research contract from 
South Carolina Coastal Council to 
survey beach erosion between Little 
River and North Inlet. Many of the 
Marine Science students will be 
assisting in the data collection. 
The information gathered will be 
used by Coastal Council in making 
beach development decisions. The 
Army Corps of Engineers will also be 

making use of the data for a 
feasibility study of beach 
renourishment. 

o Ors. Subhash Saxena, John 
Mooningham, and Gretchen Mooningham 
attended the southern regional fall 
meeting of the American 
Mathematical Society at Charlotte, 
NC. The conference attracted some 
of the foremost mathematicians of 
the East. 

o Zdzislaw Sikora, associate 
professor of art, will present a 
one-man show at J. Webb Gallery in 
Macon, Georgia in March 1987. This 
show will be a major presentation 
of his work with twenty-five new 
prints plus supportive drawings. 
In conjunction with the show, the 
gallery will release a color 
exhibition poster and a catalogue 
of the work. It will feature an 
essay on Sikora's new direction by 
Dr. Richard Rubenfield, chairman 
of Art History at Eastern Michigan 
University. 

MEETING NOTICE 

The next meeting of the Petitions 
and Scholastic Standing Committee 
is scheduled for Tuesday, October 
28, 2:30 p.m. in room 222, Kimbel 
Library. 

DINNER PLANNED 

Active Women on Campus will hold a 
cover dish dinner Wednesday, 
October 29, at 7 p.m. For more 
information, contact Anne Graves, 
ext. 2609. 

COASTAL SPORTS CALENDAR 

WOMENS VOLLEYBALL: 

Oct. 28 

SOCCER: 

Oct. 29 
Nov. 1 

Limestone College (H) 
6:30 p.m. 

Augusta (A) 3:00 p.m. 
UNC Wilmington (H) 
7:30 p.m. 



UNIVERSITY 101 TRAINING 

Faculty and staff interested in 
taking University 101 training 
January 5-9 should contact Richard 
Koesterer, ext. 2087. Since space 
is limited, those who are 
interested should sign up as soon 
as possible. 

AIRS WEEKLY REPORT 

S.C. Student Legislature Meeting, Oct. 27, 1986, 
7 p.m., Science Bldg., room 123, contact Terry 
Barnett, ext. 2232. 

F.C.A. Meeting, Oct. 28, 1986 7-10 p.m., WB 
Bldg., room 114, contact Ed Cerny. 

CLASSIFIEDS 

CRAFT AND YARD SALE: Saturday, 
November 1 at 2604 Fourth Avenue, 
Conway, from 7:30 a.m. until"?." 
Household items, toys, crafts, and 
much more. 
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NOVEMBER BIRTHDAYS 

1 Colleen Lohr 
Claudia Heinle 

2 Joan Piroch 
Timothy Touzel 

4 Joyce Parker 
Kenneth King 
Will Brown 

5 Alvin Hall 
Cenita Gerald 

7 Janice Sellers 
8 Francis Butler 
9 Patty Hickman 

Janice Schuster 
12 Jacqueline Gmuca 
14 John Farrelly 

Glenda Laws 
Gwen Turner 

15 Will Garland 
Randall Cox 

16 Richard Dame 
Sarah McDearmon 

17 Sally Horner 
19 Arthur Wendelken 
20 William Wilder 

Mary swank 
21 Ernest Smith 
22 Wallace McNew 

Gayle Skipper 
23 Robert Squatriglia 
28 James Hill 


	Coastal Carolina College This Week, October 27, 1986
	Recommended Citation

	ccu_thisweek_19861027-001
	ccu_thisweek_19861027-002
	ccu_thisweek_19861027-003
	ccu_thisweek_19861027-004

